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Ref:  CL-23/31  

To ITU Member States 
Contact: Mr Preetam Maloor  
E-mail: ai-repository@itu.int  
   
   

 

Subject: Artificial Intelligence Landscape Survey 

Dear Madam, Sir, 

Artificial Intelligence (AI) is introducing new ways of analyzing, disseminating and even generating 
information, and reshaping entire economic sectors of activity. In addition to new opportunities, AI is bringing 
significant potential risks for policy makers and regulators to consider.  

Pursuant to Plenipotentiary Resolution 214 (Bucharest, 2022), ITU is seeking to gather more information about 
AI-related policy and regulatory initiatives of ITU Member States and how these efforts align with their 
ongoing Digital Transformation endeavors. 

The results of this survey will complement other ongoing data collection initiatives (within and beyond ITU), 
support the assessment of Member States readiness in the field of AI and serve as a valuable public resource 
for ITU and other UN agencies in fostering meaningful partnerships to support countries in their ongoing AI-
related efforts. 

We kindly request your response to this survey by 13 October 2023, via the following link: 
https://www.research.net/r/BZKSZXK.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at ai-repository@itu.int. 

I look forward to receiving your answer soon. 

Yours faithfully, 

(signed) 

Doreen Bogdan-Martin 

Secretary-General 
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